
Coster, C. H. August 17, 1899 

C. H. Coster to J. J. Hill. 

Mellen has arrived and has brought up 
the question of the sale to the Great Nor- 
thern Road of the Washington Central Line 
and also the Spokane & Seattle Line. Coster 
realizes that complications may arise and 
has urged Mellen to talk further with Hill. 
Coster will do his Utmost to solve any 
difficulties, should they arise. 
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